
 

 

 

EXECUTIVE ORDER 09-01 
 
TO:  ALL AERO SQUADRON MEMBERS 

 

FROM:  KEN CHAN, COMMANDER 

 

SUBJECT:  UNIFORMS 

 

DATE:  MAY 27th, 2009 

 

All members of the Aero Squadron shall be in uniform for all Aero Squadron func-

tions unless otherwise specified by the Commander or Executive Board. This re-

quirement includes all meetings, patrols, air shows, and static displays. Uniforms are 

preferred for emergency callout missions if time permits. 

 

This executive order supercedes & replaces E.O. 99-02 and shall continue until re-

scinded by executive order. 

 

 

 

 

 

KEN CHAN 

Commander 

 

Ken Chan 

Commander 

(707) 365-0105 

 

 

 

Shannon Newbold 

Executive Officer, 

ISO 

(530) 758-4506 

 

 

 

Mike Johnson 

Operations  

Officer 

(530) 277-5595 

 

 

 

Keith Bakula 

Secretary 

(530) 908-5123 
 

 

 

Ken Hook 

Treasurer 

(530) 666-3852 
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